
 

 

Dear Members 
  
We hope that you and your families are healthy. The Board is monitoring the State and 
Local guidelines for reopening. At this time, with Placer County in Phase 2 of the 
Coronavirus Response, we are not able to open our facilities. Placer County does not 
currently permit short term rentals in our area. Please follow all guidelines for social 
distancing and safe recreation. 
  
Per the County and the State, the Pool, Playground, and the other amenities at the pool 
are closed and will not open until further notice. 
  
The Buoy Field and Pier are ready for those member boats permitted in Lake Tahoe. 
The procedure for accessing your boat and returning your boat will be different from 
past practice. 

• Masks are mandatory until you are safely on your boat or off the pier.  
• The tender will be in operation shuttling two household members maximum, no 

belongings (bags, skis, etc.) 
• Member boats can return to the pier to pick up remaining passengers and any 

belongings (bags, skis, etc.) 
• Tender seats and handholds will be wiped down (disinfected) after each return to 

the pier. 
• If you are waiting for the tender, social distance at the “X’s” on the pier 
• Tips are welcome; please use the tip jar. Do not physically hand cash to an 

employee. 
• Please follow the direction of the pier staff. 

The beach is available to members on the same basis as it is in fall and early spring. 
Recreation such as walking, kayaking, and paddleboarding is permitted. Use is at your 
own risk. 



• Bathrooms are not open. 
• Water fountains will not operate. 
• All equipment is stored. 
• Absolutely no dogs are permitted. 
• Please give kayakers and paddleboarders a wide berth to take off and put back 

on the rack their kayak or paddleboard. Allow for plenty of distance. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
The Dollar Point Association Board of Directors 


